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Inspiring Excellence Together

December 11th, 2023

Final Day Arrangements - Friday 22nd December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to clarify the arrangements for the last day of term on 22nd December. As is tradition, we are
finishing at lunchtime.

Therefore:

« All students finish at 12:40pm on Friday 22nd December
* They will have normal lessons Period 1, 2 and 3, though some may be in celebration events
At 12:30 they will return to their tutor groups to be registered, before being released at 12:40pm

To raise money for our house charities, we will be running a non-uniform day on the last day. Christmas
jumpers will be encouraged and there will be prizes for the most creative. All students, who want to wear
non-uniform or a Christmas jumper can do so, if they donate £1.

If your child chooses to wear non-uniform then please make sure that they are appropriately dressed. This
may affect the decision to run non-uniform days in the future.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents and carers for how well they have supported us in
supporting their child in 2023. Please have a look at the Christmas newsletter next week that showcases the
many achievements of our students this term.

On behalf of all the staff at Montgomery Academy, | wish you and your wider family a fantastic Christmas
and very happy New Year.

We look forward to seeing everyone back on Monday 8th January in 2024.

Kindest Regards

Mr. Careless
Headteacher
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